
Warning For Special Election 

 

The electors of the 71st Assembly District in the Town of Waterbury are hereby 
warned to meet at their respective polling places in said town on Tuesday, 
February 22, 2022, for the purpose of casting their votes for State Representative 
to fill vacancy for the 71st Assembly District. 

Notice is hereby given that the location of the polling places is as follows: 

Voting District     Location of Polling Place 

71-1 Kennedy High School   422 Highland Ave 
71-2 Gilmartin School     94 Spring Lake Rd. 
71-3 Tinker School     655 Congress Ave. 

Absentee Ballots will be counted at the following location:  City Hall, 235 Grand 
St., Waterbury. 

Voting machines will be used.  The polls will be opened from 6:00AM until 
8:00PM. 

Dated at Waterbury, Connecticut, this 7th day of January, 2022. 

Antoinette C. Spinelli 
Town Clerk 


